
Vancouver Airport Authority would like to bring to your attention that the 
Federal Government is seeking qualified applicants to fill a vacancy on our 
Board of Directors.  Our priority is candidates with experience in one of the 
following areas:

•	 Aviation and airline transportation industry; or
•	 Management of large capital and land development projects.  

In addition, strong business skills and judgment gained through experience 
as a senior executive (Chief Executive Officer, Chief Operating Officer, Vice 
President) in a large commercial organization as well as experience on the 
board of directors of a large public or private sector organization would be 
considered an asset.  As Boards should reflect the communities that they 
serve, diversity will also be considered in assessing candidates for this position.   

To learn more about the opportunity and instructions on how to apply, visit: 

yvr.ca/boardvacancy

The deadline for submissions is 
29 April 2018
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http://www.yvr.ca/en/about-yvr/leadership-and-accountability/board-of-directors/board-vacancy

